PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
ACT 2005

LPP/13 -SOUTH HEDLAND
TOWN CENTRE DESIGN
GUIDELINES AVAILABLE FOR

PUBLIC COMMENT

MNotice is hereby given that the Town of Fort Hedland
(Town) has intiated the above mentioned Local
Planning Policy

The purpose of LPP/I3 s to gude private
development in the South Hedland Town Centre
through a place-led approach.

The Policies are available to view at the Town's Civic

Centre during office hours up to and including close
of business on 21 Apri 2022 Any queries can be
drected to Development Services on 9158 9300.
The Policy can ako be viewed on the Town of Port
Hedland website at hitps//wwwporthedland.
wa.gov.au/planning-building-and-environment/

planning/public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the Policy may be lodged in writing
addressed to Development Services, Town of Port
Hedland, PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or via
email: eplanning@porthedland wagovau.
Submissions should be lodged with the Town on or
before close of business on 22 April 2022.

ya

Carl Askew Town of
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




